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Subject: Public Hearings

From: Sims, Elaine 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 11:36 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Public Hearings 

I urge you to keep the public hearings for planning committee meetings.  I moved to Ann Arbor in 1964 and it was 
still a beautiful town despite so much of its 19th century beauty destroyed by success and prosperity.   

At this point in history, little of 1964 Ann Arbor remains except some neighborhoods and a few iconic buildings.   
Listen to what the townspeople have to say – they live here and love Ann Arbor –  and should help inform your final 
decisions. 

Elaine Sims 
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